
Letter Regarding Promotional Credit Impact 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Recipient: [Customer's Name] 

Address: [Customer's Address] 

City, State, Zip: [City, State, Zip] 

Dear [Customer's Name], 

We appreciate your recent inquiry regarding how promotional credit may affect your 

creditworthiness. This letter aims to provide clarity on this matter. 

Promotional credit offers can positively or negatively impact your credit profile, depending on 

how they are managed. The factors include: 

• Utilization Rate: Keeping your credit utilization low can enhance your credit score. 

• Payment History: Timely payments on promotional credits are crucial in maintaining a 

good credit rating. 

• New Accounts: Opening new credit lines may temporarily lower your score but can 

provide benefits in the long run if handled responsibly. 

It is essential to use promotional credits wisely and ensure that your payments are made on time 

to maintain a positive creditworthiness level. 

If you have further questions or need assistance, please feel free to contact our office at [Contact 

Information]. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Email Address] 


